
From: Harriet McLeod <harrietmcleod@gmail.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
CC: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/28/2016 7:37:01 PM
Subject: Re: From the Gov's office

Thanks, Chaney.

We didn't report that she would speak but I heard it reported somewhere. We used the statement I 
received earlier. Also heard at press conference she would meet with law enforcement. Did she?

Thanks.  This is a terrible tragedy.

Best,
 
Harriet


Harriet McLeod
 
Reuters America
 
843-270-4619 (cell)

On Sep 28, 2016 7:23 PM, "Adams, Chaney" <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

ON BACKGROUND: The governor will travel to the area this afternoon to visit families.

September 28, 2016
 
For immediate release
 
Contact: Chaney Adams, 803-528-7217
ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

 
Statement From Gov. Nikki Haley
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COLUMBIA, S.C - Governor Nikki Haley today released the following statement in response to the 
shooting in Townville, S.C.:
 
"As we work together with law enforcement to make sure they have the support they need to 
investigate what happened in Townville, Michael and I ask that everyone across South Carolina 
join us in praying for the entire Townville Elementary School family and those touched by today's 
tragedy." 
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